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Sou ustralia was the first state to introduce the idea of
attainment levels for students. In 1990, other states and
territories became interested and work started on the

National Statements and Profiles.

What are the Statements and Profiles?

Statements and Profiles are documents, developed at a
National Level that focus on what all students should
KNOW, UNDERSTAND and BE ABLE TO DO. They
provide a common framework for reporting on student

| achievements for Years 1 to 10. They are set out into 8
Areas of Study, namely:-

* English * Maths
* Studies of Society and * Science
Environment * The Arts
* Health and Physical * Technology
| Education * LOTE - German
CARE CO-OPERATION

A Statement is written for each of the 8 Areas of Study
and describes:
The area of learning covered
The range of experiences students should have
in that area of study
Statements cover the content and processes involved.

A Profile is written for each Area of Study and
describes:
The achievements or outcomes students can
achieve.

All staff at Eden Hills are currently involved in
developing an understanding of Statements and Profiles,
with a particular emphasis on Mathematics. Over the
next few weeks, | hope to provide you with more
information about the Statements and Profiles, what they
mean for students, parents and teachers and what the
information collected will be used for.

RESPONSIBILITY

OPPORTUNITY




' We still need volunteers to be part of the Educatlon and
Planning Committee group which will conduct a review
of our School Uniform Statement, in particular with
regard to hats in relation to SunSmart Guidelines. Please
contact the office if you would like to be part of this

group.

WILDERNESS SOCIETY BADGES :
The S.R.C. Representatives will be selhng Wlldemess
Society Badges ($2) and Stickers ($1) on Friday and
Monday at recess time. All proceeds will go to the
Wilderness Society.

Adus

Andrew Porteous

SCHOOL COUNCIL

School Council met on Monday 22nd May. At the
meeting our School Decision Making Policy, Sports
Policy and Harassment Statement were all discussed and
ratified.

The response to letters asking for increased school
security was discussed.

Sub-committee reports were presented. This Saturday.
June 3rd is the “Bring a pot night”. Please come along
and get to know some new families and catch up with
old friends.

Watch out for details of the next working bee planned
for Sunday 18th June.

New families to our school have been allocated to a
council network person. Contact should be made over
the next few weeks. ‘

Concern was expressed that some cars are being parked
in “No parking” areas creating a dangerous situation for
our children entering and leaving the school grounds.
Please be careful to observe the signs.

School Council meets again on Monday 19th June.

Margie Davis

THIS IS YOUR LAST CHANCE TO TAKE PART

IN THE WINE SALES FUNDRAISER

If you haven’t already done so, please return your order
tomorrow (Friday). Orders can be collected from the
school on Monday 5th June. Thank you for supporting
our school in this way.

REMEMBER DRINK ALCOHOL IN MODERATION.

BRING A POT/SWEETS NIGHT - THIS
SATURDAY 3RD JUNE

The “Bring a Pot and Sweets Night” is happening this
Saturday The dishes will be set out smorgasbord style
in our Activity Room, 6:00 p.m. for 6:30 p.m. start. If
you are bringing a hot dish (e.g. curry, chilli etc.) please
put a sign in front of your dish saying what it is and hov
hot it is!!

Please remember to bring all eating utensils for your
family and the drinks you require. We will provide
tea/coffee and breads. Bring a few coins for games.
There will be a video for your children for about an hour
following tea. This will be supervised. (Your food will
need to be heated at home).

If you haven’t already done so, please return the
tear-off slip with all details tomorrow, thank you.

WORKING BEE
A working bee is being planned for Sunday 18th June.
We will be needing lots of newspapers for our gardening
activities. Please save some for us and place them in the
box in the office.

Thank you, Buildings & Grounds Sub-committee

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE PUPIL FREE
DAY - TUESDAY 13TH JUNE

We will be running an activity filled, fun day on Tuesday
13th of June. Please fill in the return slip for those who
will be in attendance on the day. Further information

will be sent out next week. Enquiries - see Wendy g
Foster O.S.H.C. Director. 5

‘SPEECH AND LANGUAGE’ DISORDER
PARENT SUPPORT GROUP

Is your child:

e A Slow Talker

Lacking in confidence!

Finding it difficult to mix with other children?

Hard to understand his/her speech?

Avoids trying new things!

Learns most things visually?

Has a poor grasp of verbal instruction?

Has some behavioural problems.

Yet with some of these problems your child may have a
remarkably good visual memory or be talented in other
areas.

® & o ¢ o o

[f you wish to know more about “Speech and Language
Disorder” there is a Forum with the Minister for
Education The Hon. R. Lucas, Minister for Education
on Friday 2nd June 10:30 am. - 11:30 a.m. at Partridge
House, 38 Partridge Street, Glenelg. R.S.V.P.

N. Deardon 387-2274 or M. McLeod 341 8058.

FOR SALE

Adult Size 24 Seniors Top - Just “Eden Hills” on it.
New but not big enough for John Browett! $30 ono
contact John or Marian 278-7938.
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Eden Hills Primary School

Family name

Numberiafadiles: . .00 i Numberofchildeen - L0 e
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Please return this form by 1st June to help us with the preparation thank you.

Eden Hills Primary School

OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS CARE - PUPIL FREE DAY 13/6/95

Myduldcen. .o oo S e S will be attending the Out of School Hours Care
Achiilise op Tukstey Lahdunt. T dieedial- o i s
MEIE 0 i e e et e e S L S e T

¢ Fitness classes at Eden Hills Primary Activity Room 6:15 -7:15 p.m. Tuesday and Thursday nights. A !
fun way to get fit working at your own level.

¢ Mt Lofty Hills Association of School Parent Clubs - Callington Primary School 9:30 a.m.Tuesday 6th ’
June - “Choosing a High School”. E

¢ Adelaide Swim Club AT North Adelaide Aquatic Centre has limited vacancies in its Learn-To-Swim [
program on Tue. and Thurs evenings. One half or one hour sessions are available from beginners to junior |
squads. For more information contact Lynne Jones 263-1919. |

¢ World Taekwondo - St. Bernadette’s Hall, 1257 South Road, St. Marys Tues 7:30 p.m. and Friday 6:00

p.m. Ph. 271-4786.



